
 
 
 
 

Suffolk County Community College 
Fall 2024 Schedule of Classes 

Full Term, Saturday and Sunday Classes 
 
 
 
Registration Dates 
Priority registration for continuing students begins: March 18, 2024 
Open registration begins: March 25, 2024 
Late registration for Full Term 15-Week classes begins: August 19, 2024    

 Blended - partly on campus and partly Online or Real-Time Online  
 Combined Online (COMBINEONL) - 50% Online and 50% Real-Time Online meeting times with your 

instructor  
 Online (ONLINE) - instruction is provided by the professor through Blackboard, the college’s learning 



 
 

Prerequisites Policy  
All degree seeking and non-degree students will need to verify that they have met course prerequisites 
before they will be permitted to register for courses that have pre-requisite requirements.   
As a non-degree student, you will need to provide evidence that you have satisfied prerequisites by showing 
documentation, such as prior transcripts, Regents examination scores, or other test scores, such as SAT, ACT 
or Advanced Placement scores. 
If you have documentation which shows that a prerequisite was met, you can present this documentation, 
DORQJ�ZLWK�D�SUHUHTXLVLWH�ZDLYHU�UHTXHVW�IRUP��DYDLODEOH�RQ�WKH�&ROOHJH�ZHEVLWH��4XLFN�/LQNV�ĺ�1RQ-Degree 
Students), via email to an academic dean. Please select the dean who is associated with the campus on which 
the desired course is offered (from the choices below). If you have questions concerning this policy or its 
procedures, please email the appropriate campus below. 
Ammerman Campus 
Office of the Associate Dean 
Ammerman Building — 200A 
Phone: (631) 451–4528 
prereqsa@sunysuffolk.edu 
Eastern Campus 
Office of the Associate Dean 
Peconic Building — 224  
Phone: (631) 548–2560 
prereqse@sunysuffolk.edu 
Michael J. Grant Campus 
Office of the Associate Dean 
Caumsett Hall – H100 
Phone: (631) 851–6750 
prereqsg@sunysuffolk.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Fall 2024 Credit Course Refund Policy  
 

Refund/Student Liability Schedule 
When a student officially drops a class during the Drop/Refund period, the charges for tuition and fees will be adjusted according to 
&ROOHJH�DQG�681<�SROLF\��This may or may not result in a refund. Students can officially drop online or in person at a campus Registrar 
2IILFH��1RQ-attendance in a course, verbal communication with College offices or instructors, stopping payment on a check or disputing 
a credit card are NOT official ways to drop classes.  

Refunds or adjustments reduce charges on the account and are not based on what was paid. They are calculated from the start date of 
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